
29 September 2023 (Autumn Term Week 4)

On Tuesday, we celebrated Harvest with the children gathering together for some
singing and dancing. We looked at photos and discussed the importance of
helping others and sharing the food which we have. Their understanding and



empathy was fantastic for such young children.

The Hans Christian Andersen story of The Ugly duckling was the focus story for
the three and four year olds this week. The children have explored feathers and
emotions and have been creating ducks and swans.





Nursery PE

This week in PE the children were able to develop their coordination and stamina
by exploring the whole school. They went upstairs, downstairs and in a variety of
different areas. They even popped in to see Helen in the front office and the
nurses in their room.

Forest School

Mr P took the children into The Thicket where they could run up and down the
slopes, climb and balance on the fallen trees and find natural materials to create
with.





2 year olds

The Little Red Hen was the focus story in this room this week. The children chose
colours to paint characters from the book and explore farm animals and various
grains that grow.



Next Week

● We have Tempest photography coming in on the morning of Tuesday 3
October to take individual photos of the children. Please send them in
school uniform. If your child does not attend on a Tuesday but you
would like a photo taken, please feel free to bring them in between
8:30am-9am and they will be able to have their photo taken during this
time.

● Forest School
● On Wednesday mornings between 9:30am -11am, we have our

community stay and play session where our Mums with children aged
1-3 years can stay and enjoy activities, have a snack and sing along
with Mrs Ainsley during music time. If you or you know someone who
would like to join this session, please contact the school office to book.
01628 327400.

From the Main Office

PTA Fireworks Saturday 14 October

Avoid the queues on the gate and purchase your tickets in advance via
ccpta.org.uk. Advance ticket purchase also secures a discounted ticket price,
earlier access to food and will be available until 9 October. A bar and food will be
available.

https://ccpta.org.uk/


Christmas Fair - Thursday 16 November

This is being held from 6.30pm - 9 pm at the Junior Sports Hall.
Save the date in your diary, and feel free to bring a friend with you!
We'll be serving mince pies and mulled wine while you shop.

Absence Reporting

Please report any sickness absence or medical appointments via the school office
on 01628 327400 or email juniors@clairescourt.net. Thank you.

After School Care Contact Telephone Number from 5pm

If you need to contact the After School Care from 5pm onwards regarding a
delay in collecting your child please telephone 01628 327591.



School Calendar

Please don’t forget to check our online school calendar to see what is happening
throughout the term.

Have a wonderful weekend

https://www.clairescourt.com/calendar/?calid=7,8,9,10,11,12,13&pid=14&viewid=37

